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• 
6th April 1976 

Private Secret ry 
Minister £or Justice 

Dear Private Secretary, 

I enclose a thank you note which the Minister has received 
from Mr. William Craig in which Mr. Craig asks if his 
appreciation of the courtesy and help of the Gardai during 
his visit might be conveyed to them. 

Yours sincerely, 

~ . 

Declan O'Donovan 
Private Secretary 

c.c. Mr. oo;/ L 
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LO,'DON Wl· 0\.A 

"·· 0, 2.3 Annadale Avenue , .. . , ... 
·<(, / Belfast DT7 3JJ . ... ' / 
'/ . ., 1st April , 1976 . 

I ~ould be grateful if you would 
be kind enough to convey to all those concerned 
i n the Garda my aopreciation of their courtesy 
and help throughout the period of ny visit 
last week. 

Hy \·l:i.fe and I are deep;.y appreciative 
of the generous ho~pitality exten~ed by you and 
Mrs . Fitzt;erald and I have ackno~''ledged this in 
a separate note . 

-~~ /: .. ·~ 
Dr . Garrett Fitzge r.?.ld , T. J);"-; ./ 
Minister for Foreign Affairs, 
Department for Foreign Affairs, 
80 St . Stephens Green, 
DUBLIN 2 . 

.I 

.-

. 1 

l 

" , 
• ,} , 

\"' ,r " 
I 

, H 0 U ... r. 0 I (0' I \1 V , S 

LO ', DON S\\,I 11 0 \A 
• <.' . , 

~ . ~ • , I 
~ 

23 Annada1e Avenue. 

Belfast BT7 3JJ. 

1st April, 1976. 

I ii~ould be graterul if you would 
be kind enough Lo convey to .0.11 tho5e concerned 
i n the Garda my appreciaLion of t :1eir courtesy 
and help throughout the period oE oy visit 
last vreek . 

Hy I·life and I are J eeply appreciative 
o f t he generous hClspi taE ty e:xtdnded by you and 
Mrs . Fitzgerald and I have ackno.dedged this in 
a separate note . 

Dr. Garrett Fitzgeri'.ld, T , D;, 
Minister for Fore i f' t: Affairs. 
Department for Foreign Af£ai~s, 
80 St. Stephens Green, 
DUBLIN 2. 
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